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        December 5, 2003 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members    For the City Council Meeting 
of the City Council      of  December 9, 2003 
 

ACCEPTANCE OF DONATIONS 
 

Recommended Action: 
 
It is recommended that the City Council accept donations received by the City to be used 
as follows: 
 
 

   

Anthony and Jean Lombardo $1,000.00 To be used for the Dewey Weber 
Memorial Statue project. (Recorded 
in Dewey Weber Memorial Fund 
account.) 

Kathy Dunbabin $100.00 To be use for maintenance on 
Veteran’s Memorial. (Recorded in 
Veterans’ Memorial account.) 

Lowell and Gloria Stirratt $50.00 To be used for Fire Department 
training. 

Hawthorne Savings $1,000.00 To be used for Tree Lighting 
ceremony. 

Richard Hankus (on behalf of 
Hermosa Beach Kiwanis 
Foundation) 

$250.00 
 
 

To be used for Tree Lighting 
ceremony. 

 
Respectfully submitted:     Concur: 
 
 
 
 
Valerie Mohler      Viki Copeland 
Accounting Supervisor      Finance Director 
 
 
 
 
        Stephen Burrell 
        City Manager 


